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The BOF must hold onto all its critical authority and not delegate this critical balance of power to the commissioner on the release
of live fish.  The commissioner can still, within this BOF authority, do all the work needed to  “consider the best available
information to ensure the permitting process contains the necessary safeguards”.  

The BOF is the required shepherd of checks and balances and must remain this added assurance and oversite as was the
original intent of the legislature if and when needed.

ADFG bypassing of  BOF authority and oversight is manifesting today in the stocks of concern in the Northern SE Outer quadrant
of SEAK.  This conservation problem is documented ADFGs RC 5 at todays SE BOF meeting.

https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/static/regulations/regprocess/fisheriesboard/pdfs/2024-2025/se/2024-xxx-fb.pdf




